
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

9 October 2023 

 
SCHOOL BYTES PARENT APP 

 
Dear parent/carers, 
 
The School Bytes Parent app is now available to download. Please ensure you download the new app to your device/s 
to access the parent portal and receive push notification news alerts from the school. As the School Bytes Parent app 
has the push notification function, we will no longer use the School Stream app. Please ensure you delete the School 
Stream app and have the School Bytes Parent app downloaded by the end of Term 4 Week 2, as we will cease our 
subscription to and use of School Stream. 
 

 
 
 
Bert Lo Campo Rosannagh Ryan 
Principal Deputy Principal 


